
Item 27 on Agenda for Full Council Meeting to be held on Wednesday 8th May 
2024 
 
 
 

 
 

Update on Town Centre Visioning Group  
 
A meeting of the group was held on Thursday 18th April, when it was agreed 
that the Town Centre Working Group had now completed the work on 
updating the strategic priorities it was brought together to do. The final 
document will be made available in the week beginning 13th May.   
 
There will be a need for a Town Centre Consultative group of some form to 
feed into the Town board and to reflect on Town Board decisions/priorities. It 
may be that this works best to be aligned in some way with a working group on 
Heritage, Culture and Regeneration (one of the three funding themes of the 
Town Board programme. The Town Council would be included. Following the 
Town Board first meeting this Friday, the Town Centre Working Group 
members will meet again on 20th June 2024, at which point it will have more 
information to decide the best way to take the Town Centre agenda forward 
and draft any updated Terms of Reference needed “  
 
Thank you 
 
 

Lynn Brailsford 
 
 
 


